05/08/11

Re: Uniform money used for computers.

From: KC81

This memo will be given to the Police Commission so that they are aware of our feelings on this issue.

There is money set aside for a uniform change. If you would like to see the money used for something more important such as computers for our cruisers, please sign the area below:

dt An 11/96

Of Overs KC80 A Schol KC82

If they have to buy new uniforms, they should buy a separate Class A Uniform (1 pair, per officer) that could be used for formal functions. That way we could keep our current uniform as our work uniform and not waste money on unnecessary things. I am very happy with our current uniforms. They are functional, professional, and comfortable. If you agree with me please sign the area below:

Am K183

KC90

K CBO

Le Dimouro 1085